
How many of you just clicked on this file and said something not nice under your breath? See, 
shame on you! 
 
I just wanted to take a quick second to first say congratulations; I know this was a big project 
and seemed daunting. I also want to say thank you for getting your projects done and in 
on-time. By now, I am sure you have heard we are out until at least April 20th. The downside is 
lots of independent work, but the up side, I have time to get through these. Thank you to those 
who went to the Zoom meetings, live Chats, or sent Remind messages. Thank you for asking 
questions and working hard and working with each other. I really do look forward to reading 
these and seeing all the different approaches to the projects. I also want to thank all of you for 
keeping your sense of humor in a time when it is easy to forget to laugh. And on that note … 
 
In the spirit of keeping us laughing: Since Moodle allows you to label your project whatever you 
wanted when you submitted it, some of you got creative. Here is a list of my favs (in no 
particular order with grammar and spelling as is): 

● LETS GO IM FREE 
● 6 of the 12 Labors of Hercules 
● In a hypothetical sense, if we haven't started this project yet, are we in trouble P.S. - 

How many 959pm submissions were there -- (FYI, the answer was 8) 
● Coronacation 
● Disaster Strikes 
● Thank the Lord this is Over. God Bless 
● Ap Treasure Chest Sisyphean Task of Heroic proportions -- (this one made me laugh 

really hard) 
● welp i tried 
● This took so long but i think it was some of my best work i think 
● the project that took 3 months to do 

 
Thank you all for the laugh but especially for the hard work. I know we all had to make a 180 in 
our learning, and I want to say thank you to all of you for going with the transition and making it 
almost look easy. I wish it were in person that I could congratulate you on finishing this one, but 
we will celebrate when we return! 
 
Wishing all of you the best! Stay healthy, stay safe, and wash your hands! 
 
Sincerely,  
Mrs. Pasillas 

 

 
 


